<u>London Development Institute</u>

June 20, 2014

By Email

City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue London, Ontario N6A 4L9

Attn.: Chair and Members of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

Re: The London Plan

Chair and Members of the Committee,

The LDI does not agree that the consultation period for The London Plan should be rushed to have the plan passed by the current Council. The plan has been three years in the making and time is required to be able to do a comprehensive review of the 401 page document plus mapping.

This plan will set the direction for growth in the city over the next twenty year period and a proper review by the industry and the public is needed before it is passed by Council.

We will provide our comments to staff as our review progresses over the coming months.

Sincerely,

London Development Institute

Jim Kennedy President, LDI

CC

LDI Members

Phone: (519) 642-4331

e-mail: kennedy@londondev.ca

Fax: (519) 642-7203